
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 5, 2021 
 
Marathon City Council 
 
Ref: Monroe County Sheriff’s Office 

City of Marathon 
Monthly Report: August 2021 

 
Dear Council, 
 
August showed a significant drop with tourist and traffic. There was also a 
significant drop in crimes. Very slow month with no major crimes to report. 
Deputies still were very pro-active and responded to over 4,732 calls for service this 
month. Deputies were able to make 116 arrest and Notice to appear cases and 9 
DUI arrest investigations. Traffic continues to be heavy and concentration is for 
vehicle/pedestrian safety. Due to the issues, traffic stops this month were 669.  

 
No significant crimes or crime trends to report.  
 

 
National Night Out was held at the Aviation Hanger and was a huge success. Dozens 
of citizens were able to attend and meet Deputies, SWAT, Dive Team, Bomb Team, 
etc.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Crime/Arrest Report: 
 

MCSO21OFF005570: Grand Theft 

Reported: August 8th, 2021 

Occurred: Blackfin Resort 

The victim reported an Easy Go maintenance golf cart stolen from The Blackfin Resort.  Two 
unidentified females were seen on surveillance video at about 0100 hours.  The golf cart was 
recovered at Tranquility Bay Resort during the early morning hours of 8/9/21.  The golf cart has 
been returned to the owner.  Detective Blanton is investigating this case and has identified two 
juvenile suspects.    

 

MCSO21OFF005568: Grand Theft 

Reported: August 8th, 2021 

Occurred: Coconut Cay Resort 

The R/P reported a Club Car maintenance golf cart stolen from the resort sometime overnight.  
The golf cart was recovered in the Bealls parking lot and towed by Paradise Towing.  The 
business is unsure if they wish to press charges. Detective Blanton is investigating a similar case 
and has identified two juvenile suspects.    This case is pending patrol follow-up.  

 

We have had several Fraud cases and identity theft cases.  

 

 Marine Unit 

With the start of lobster season, our Marine Unit continues to be very active.  

Resource citations     
5 resource NTA  (notice to apprear) 
 
Resource checks 
30 
 



 

 

Community involvement 

 

Deputy Aguanno covered up graffiti at Sombrero Beach. 



 

  

Deputy Westerband cleaned up graffiti behind Kmart. 

 

Dep. Szymanski assisted members of the transient community relocate, and 
provided them with necessary items for hygiene. 

 



 

Deputy VanHoose and Westerband cleaned up trash at the corner of 27th Street 
in response to citizen’s complaints about homeless personnel congregating 
there and making it unsafe for Children to catch the bus. 

 

 

Marathon National Night Out 

 



 

Deputy Mompoint assisted in Grassy Key Cleanup: 

 

Personnel and Budget: 

 
Currently 1 deputy down with 3 in Field training. 
 
 No budget concerns at this time. 
 
Respectfully, 

Capt. Don Hiller 

 
 


